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Thriving in Broomfield Series
The DDEI Team is proud to announce we will be featuring a new

series highlighting the many voices in the community: Thriving in
Broomfield. This first edition is a special discussion in honor of

Women's Equality Day. On August 26, 1920, the 19th Amendment
was adopted, guaranteeing women the right to vote (HISTORY).
After over a hundred years since that adoption, you will hear from

some of Broomfield's women in leadership roles.

You will find two versions available of the interview 
(video or podcast*).

*The sound quality for the podcast is louder. 

https://www.history.com/this-day-in-history/19th-amendment-adopted

